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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
August 20, 2018

Ms. Annette Toale
Circle K Stores Inc.

1130 West Warner Road
Tempe, Arizona 85254

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS
— CIRCLE K STORE #2211182 (FORMER MOBIL #18-LKA), 6100 SOUTH SEPULVEDA
BOULEVARD, CULVER CITY, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 15-003, ORDER NO. R4-2014-0187,
SERIES NO. 020, CI-10143, GLOBAL ID. WDR100021465)

Dear Ms. Toale,

On April 1, 2015, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you that
the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187, which
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR).

In a letter dated August 9, 2018, you requested termination of the WDR coverage under Regional
Board Order No. R4-2014-0187 because the injection was completed in July 2015 and the
Regional Board Underground Storage Tank Program issued a Pre-Closure Notification letter for
the subject site on March 27, 2018. The coverage under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-
0187 for the subject site is no longer needed and hereby terminated except for enforcement
purposes to address non-compliance, if any, during the term of permit coverage.

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-6122
(ann.chang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu at
(213) 576-6683 (eric.wu@waterboards.ca.gov).

Sincerely,

Deborah J\,‘éfnith
Executive Officer

cc: Ms. Diana Quinn, Blaes Environmental Management, Inc.



